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Date: April 27, 2022 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Shawna Walter, Acting Superintendent 

Originator(s): Liliana LeVesconte, Associate Superintendent, Corporate Services 

Subject: Bus Status App 

Purpose: 

For information. 

Background: 

We have released our new Sturgeon Public School Division Bus Status App powered 
by Box Clever. 

This App will allow anyone to download the app and get notifications sent right to their 
phone for the status of buses that affect them. The Bus Status App allows the subscriber 
to keep track of any transportation delays or cancellations and receive push 
notifications for subscribed bus routes. Notifications will reflect the updates posted 
directly to our website. This App replaces the MyStop App which was previously released 
to some school locations.  

Please see our website for more information: 
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/transportation 

Administration is prepared to respond to questions at the April 27, 2022, Public Board 
Meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Shawna Walter, M.Ed 
Acting Superintendent 
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